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Giving Update 

Budget to date: $344, 000 

Income to date: 318, 739 

Needed: $25, 261 

 

 

Visit blumenortchurch.com/donate for details or 

scan this QR code to donate with a credit card. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Worship Leader:  Eric Peters 

Speaker:  Keith Friesen 

Song Leader:  Char Klassen 

 

Date: October 22, 2023 

 

 

 

 

Community Announcements 
MCC  

Singin’ in the Grain is delighted to invite you to a 

live choral concert in support of Canadian 

Foodgrains Bank and MCC. Join us at one of the  

concerts to be energized by wonderful music and 

to be inspired by the work that you’re supporting! 

Admission is free, and donations are welcome to 

support the shared work of MCC and Foodgrains 

Bank. For more information or to donate, visit 

foodgrainsbank.ca/singin.  

- Saturday, Oct 28 at 7:00pm at Douglas 

Mennonite Church (1517 Rothesay St, Winnipeg) 

- Sunday, Oct 29 at 7:00pm at Emmanuel 

Mennonite Church (750 15thSt, Winkler) 

 

Cottonwood Community Drama  

The Cottonwood Community Drama presents  

“The Tin Woman”,  

November 23-25 at 7:30pm at the Buhler Hall in 

Gretna. Tickets will be  

on sale soon via the MCI website. 

(Story details on our bulletin board in the foyer) 

 

 

 

Office - Lori Miller – blumenortmc@gmail.com 
Church Rentals – Megan Hildebrandt – 204-216-0996 

Lead Pastor- Keith Friesen – keith.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

  Youth Pastor- Gerry Giesbrecht –gerry.bmcpastor@gmail.com 

Box 457 Gretna, MB R0G 0V0 

Phone: 204-327-5208 

Fax: 204-327-5414 

 

Church Calendar 
Oct 29 –Keith Friesen/Communion 
Nov 5 – Walter Dyck/Child Dedication 

Nov12 -Keith Friesen 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

   

 

 

         

 

 

 

Mission Statement 

We, the Blumenort Mennonite Church, commit to 

worship God with our lives, enabled by the Holy 

Spirit to follow the example of Jesus the Christ. 

Prayer List 
-Werner & Marlene Ens  

-Joe Peters 

-Zelma Fehr & family 

-Safety for refugee family  

Missions 
Kendra Fehr 

Ryan Thiessen 

Murray & Carol 

Honsberger 

Laure & Family (Congo) 

Eagles Wings Children’s 

Village   
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Prayer for the Week 

 

“Lord Jesus, you are our great God and King.  May 
your name be praised throughout all the earth!  

Amen.” 

 

Church Announcements 

-Our youth are at Camp Cedarwood this weekend 

for their retreat. We pray that this will be a time of 

refreshment, and growth, in friendships and in 

God’s word.  

-We will be partaking in Communion together next 

Sunday, Oct 29. 

-We will be having a Baby Dedication on Nov 5.  

Parents, if you would like to participate, please 

contact Pastors Keith or Gerry. 

-Mom’s morning out will begin on Tuesday, 

November 7th at 9:30am in the church basement.  

-BMC Fall meeting will be taking place on Sunday, 

Nov. 19.  We will have lunch together following the 

service, and then hold our annual fall meeting. 

-Reports are due October 31st. Please email them 

to the office at blumenortmc@gmail.com 

 

-Memorial Sunday is coming up on November 26.  

If there are names of loved ones you would like to 

have included in the list that will be read on that 

day, please either leave a note in Lori’s mailbox or 

send an email (as listed above). 

-Pastor Keith would love to connect with you!  If 

you would be interested in setting a time to meet 

together, either at the church, in your home, or out 

for a coffee, please feel free to contact Keith. 

-If you are newer to BMC, we would love to 

connect with you!  Please take a moment to fill out 

a connect card (in the back of the pews) with your 

name and contact info, and place in the offering, 

so we can reach out to you. 

 

 

 
October 22, 2023 

 
 

Welcome & Announcements 

Call to Worship 

Worship in Song 

Scripture Reading –Isaiah 6:1-4 & Hebrews 1:1-14 

Congregational Prayer 

Offertory 

Children’s Feature – Jack Driedger 

Worship in Song 

Message – “How do you view Christ?” Hebrews 1:4-9 

Closing Song 

Benediction 

 

 

 

Youth Calendar 
October 25 – Faith and Football Night in Altona. 

Meet us at BMC at 6:30pm, or at South Park MB 

Church at 6:50pm. Let Gerry know if you’re coming! 

November 1- Pumpkin Games 2023! 

November 8 – Worship Night with Dylan Wiebe & 

Friends 

 

Community Announcements 

 
The Gardens on Tenth AGM will be held on 

Thursday, Oct 26th at 7 pm.  If you are interested in 

serving as a delegate, please speak with John Falk 

or Pastor Keith. 

 

-Please see the bulletin board in the foyer for a job 

opportunity at The Gardens.  

 

 
Verse for the Week 

 
“Of the Son he says, ‘Your throne, O God, is forever 

and ever.’” - Hebrews 1:8 

 
 
 

Salem Foundation  

You are invited to a Faspa, Fellowship & Song on 
October 29that the Winkler Bergthaler Church.  The 
D’Friesen family will be entertaining us with song at 
3:30 followed by faspa at 4:30pm. Free will 
offering. 
 
MCI announcement 

-November 3rd - MCI’s Soup & Pie and Fall 

Concert! Come for soup, buns and pie from 5:30-

7:00 in the gymnasium, and stay for our fall concert, 

What Wonderous Love is This, at 7:30 in Buhler Hall 

with performances by MCI’s students. Meal is by 

donation. We look forward to seeing you there!   

 

-Please see your insert with details on how you can 

help with this! 
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